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Dear Customer, 

We are pleased to share with you that on 1st April 2023 Waterlogic Ireland will change its trading name to 
Culligan Water (Ireland) Limited. In December 2021 we announced the global combination of the Waterlogic 
and Culligan businesses, as part of the ongoing integration process we will formally be changing our trading 
name to Culligan Water (Ireland) Limited. 

Who are Culligan? 

A World Leader in Better Water. Established in Chicago 1936, Emmett Culligan started his business with a vi-
sion for delivering better water to homeowners. Today, Culligan makes a real difference in the health and 
wellness of people throughout the world by providing two critical global resources – cleaner water and soft 
water – through eco-friendly products and exceptional customer service. 

Our global distribution network spans across 90 countries — in six million homes and over two million offices 
— so people everywhere get the better water they deserve. 

So, what's changing? 

Quite simply our name will change to Culligan Water (Ireland) Limited and from 3rd April 2023 all communica-
tions you receive, including invoices and statements, will come from Culligan Water (Ireland) Limited. You will 
continue to receive the same high-quality products and service from the existing Waterlogic team. 

What do you need to do? 

If you currently pay us by Bank Transfer, you will need to update your system to our new account name as of 
3rd April 2023. From April you will need to update any contact details you hold for the business with the new 
Culligan information - more information on this can be found in the FAQs just scan the QR code below.  

 

Your custom is very important to us so should you have any queries or concerns regarding the contents of this 
letter, please do not hesitate to get in touch via your existing methods. 

Yours sincerely, 

The Waterlogic Ireland Team 

 


